250th Celebration Meeting
September 15, 2015

Members Attending: Pat Cook, David Little, Betty Wasson, Bruno Siniscalchi, Melanie
Streeter, Marletta Maduskuie, Casslyn Cook

Absent: Jim Hidden, Parker Roberts
Meeting called to order: 6:00 pm

A review and discussion regarding Sponsorship Information packet, Events and
Memorabilia packet and a form for obtaining ads for the Commemorative Book.

Revisions will be made to the Events and Memorabilia packet so Betty can start
handing these out to organizations.

Price changes will be made to the form for the ads in the Commemorative Book.

It was decided that the meeting will continue on September 22, 2015 at 6 pm to
complete the review of the Sponsorship Information packet.

The decision was reached by consensus to rent Tamworth P.O. Box 250, for use by the
Committee.

Meeting adjourned 7:00 pm



